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April 22, 2021 

 

Dear Waynesboro Area YMCA Child Care Families:   

We are nearing the close of another school year which means it is time to register for Before and 

After School Care for the 2021-22 school year.  Children currently enrolled in a Waynesboro Area 

YMCA child care program have first preference to register until May 16.  

 

The registration process is:   

1. Both electronic and paper registration forms are available.  If you would like to receive the 

electronic version of the registration forms, please contact me directly (contact information at 

the end of this letter) and I will email the forms to you.  If you would like to receive paper 

registration forms, you may contact me directly or ask a staff person at your child’s care site 

and I will get the forms to you. 

2. There are four forms to be returned in order to register your child: the registration form, the 

emergency contact form, the enrollment agreement and the automatic payment form.  (If your 

child does not have a current child health report on file with us, it needs to be returned to the 

Youth Development office by July 1, 2021.)  Forms can be returned via email, to your child’s 

care location, or to the Member Services desk at the YMCA. 

3. Registration fees ($25 per child for before school care and $25 per child for after school care) 

will be collected using the payment method provided for automatic child care payments on the 

registration forms.  A registration fee will be collected once all required documents have been 

received and verified as having all required information.  You will receive confirmation of the 

registration fee payment and enrollment. 

 

If you have any questions, please let me know.  It has been a pleasure to work with all of you this 

year, especially through the challenges it contained.  I wish you a wonderful spring and summer! 

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Walker, Youth Development Director 

karen.w@waynesboroymca.org 

717-762-6012 (office)  

717-655-0518 (cell/text) 
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Effective August 15, 2021 

Waynesboro Area SD Before and After School Care Rates: 

Before School Care 

(6:30 am – start of school day)  

Member Daily Rate $5.50 

Non-Member Daily Rate $9.00 

After School Care 

(school dismissal – 6:00 pm) 

Member Daily Rate $7.50 

Non-Member Daily Rate $13.00 

 

Greencastle-Antrim SD Before and After School Care Rates: 

Before School Care 

(6:30 am – start of school day)  

Member Daily Rate $6.00 

Non-Member Daily Rate $10.00 

After School Care 

(school dismissal – 6:00 pm) 

Member Daily Rate $9.50 

Non-Member Daily Rate $15.00 

 

• WASD location is the elementary school the child attends.  GCASD location is 

Greencastle Church of the Brethren. 

• BASC care is only held on days the school district is open for in-person child instruction.  

(See reverse for child care options on days the district is closed for students.) 

• Daily tuition includes an afternoon snack (after school care only), crafts and activities, 

and supervision of your child by YMCA staff.  Daily is tuition is charged for the days a 

child is enrolled, regardless of the child’s attendance, in order to retain your child’s space 

in the program. 

• There is a $25 registration fee for each program.  This fee holds a child-care space for 

your child or a place on the waiting list.   

• Financial assistance is available through Open Doors Financial Assistance. 

• For questions and availability, contact Karen Walker, Youth Development Director at 

717-762-6012 x131 or karen.w@waynesboroymca.org . 

 


